
SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 4:11:59 PM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

De MONT R. D. 
CONNER 

Ho'omanapono Political 
Action Committee 

(HPAC) 
Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  



SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 4:51:50 PM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Rachel L. Kailianu Ho`omana Pono, LLC Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  



SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 1:09:19 PM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Melodie Aduja 
OCC Legislative 

Priorities 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  



SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 11:23:26 AM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Kea Kala  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  



From: Kau"inohea O Nalani Peneku
To: HWNTestimony
Subject: SB2952
Date: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:00:17 PM

Aloha. 'O Kau'inohea Peneku ko'u inoa. I am a mother of two young daughters and we are of native Hawaiian descent. It is
 our 'ohanaʻs goal along with many other 'ohana throughout our Hawaiian Islands to see our native language, culture,
 practices, and people thrive. The only way that this will be at all possible is if we make it a priority to ensure that the
 programs, organizations, leaders, etc. which teach, support and perpetuate our language and culture have what they need in
 order to do so. My 'ohana and I support Bill SB2952. E ola ka 'olelo Hawai'i!

mailto:kkpeneku@gmail.com
mailto:HWNTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/5/2018 5:03:49 PM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

keomailani von gogh  Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

dont water down the Queens birthday by adding to the american labor day. how 
disrespectful. 

  

 



SB-2952 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 3:18:34 PM 
Testimony for HWN on 2/8/2018 1:35:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Benton Kealii Pang, 
Ph.D. 

Hawaiian Civic Club of 
Honolulu 

Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

The Queen's birthday should not be memorialized on the same day as Labor Day. The 
two are separate and important dates in history. Combining the two causes confusion 
and does not honor the working men and women of Hawaii nor the Queens legacy. 
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